## Dear Parents/Carers

To support and develop the children's speaking and listening, we will be having **sharing time on a Friday afternoon**. I am hoping that having an opportunity to speak to an audience, listen carefully and ask questions will have a positive impact on the children's oracy ability and their confidence speaking in front of others.

I know the children will be very excited to share something with the class so I will be having a rota for this. If possible, when it is your child's turn, can they bring in something small that is important to them that they can talk about to the rest of the class. This could be a photograph of something special (you can email the photograph to avoid printing! <a href="mailto:grasshoppers@winchamcp.cheshire.sch.uk">grasshoppers@winchamcp.cheshire.sch.uk</a>). Please know that the children do not have to share when it is their time but it would be great if they could.

Please do not send in expensive items or toys as we do not want anything going missing or being broken!

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

## Mrs Blades

Day	Children to Share	
Friday 12th January	Harriet Oscar	Ella Vedant
Friday 19th January	Lily Miles	Nola Sam
Friday 26th January	Ava Ted	Ariana Harvey
Friday 2nd February	Sienna Jude C	Jude S Harry
Friday 9th February	Maya Umi Charlotte	Che Teddy
Friday 16th February	Rose Mali Penelope	Zachary Lennon